
TO:   Parks and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Tobacco Ordinance Memo 
 
DATE:  November 6, 2023 
 

 
Summary 
 
On Thursday, July 13, 2023, the Parks and Recreation Committee requested the City 
Council create an Ordinance banning the use of tobacco products at City Parks. Council 
considered this request during their Monday, August 7, 2023, Regular Council Meeting 
and directed staff to bring back the item when time allowed. 
 
As such, staff has been working on drafting a Tobacco and Smoking Ordinance and is 
seeking Committee comment on the draft before submission to Council. A presentable 
version of that draft is still under development and will be given to the Committee during 
their Regular Meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 9, at 5:00 PM. 
 
Committee Action 
 
Staff request the Parks and Recreation Committee review the provided Tobacco 
Ordinance, when available, and send to City Council for final approval. 


